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PORT OF EVERETT 
REQUEST FOR BIDS 
 
PROJECT NAME: Marina Fuel Tanks Replacement 
PROJECT NO.:  MR-CM-2022-01 
ESTIMATED COST: Range $1,500,000 - $1,800,000 (Incl. WSST)  
BIDS DUE:  June 30, 2022, at 2:00PM via Bonfire 
PRE-BID MEETING: June 9, 2022 at 1:00PM located at the Portof Everett Administrative Office, 1205 

Craftsman Way, Suite 200, Everett, WA 98201. Hybrid option available, Zoom 
details to be provided via Bonfire. 

 
Public notice is hereby given that the PORT of Everett has issued a Request for Bids for the above-named 
project, with sealed bids due no later than the date and time given above.   
 
This project will demolish existing fuel tanks and install two new 30,000-gallon underground fuel tanks 
in the Port of Everett’s Central Marina. The project includes, preload, excavation, trenching, furnishing, 
and installing two new underground fuel tanks, backfill and compaction, fuel piping, electrical as well as 
demolition, decommissioning, and disposal of the existing fuel tanks and vault all for a complete and 
operable system. 
 
This project is being funded by a Department of Defense (DOD) Office of Local Defense Community 
Cooperation (OLDCC) grant which requires construction to start in August 2022.  Bidder must be able to 
start construction by that date.   
 
Complete details of the specification, plans, and all submittal requirements are available on-line at 
https://portofeverett.bonfirehub.com.  Contractors will need to register with Bonfire (free of charge) to 
download the documents.  All bids must be submitted using the Bonfire platform.  
 
Published: June 2, 2022 in Everett Herald and Seattle Daily Journal of Commerce 
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